The Bearkat BUZZ

November 2022

“The measure of a life is its service.”

. S -General Sam Houston
Upcoming District
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Congratulations on your retirement, Dr. Knox!




JOIN US for the 2022 Children’s Festival, November 12-13

The SHSU Charter School will be hosting a sponsorship booth at the 2022
Children’s Festival to showcase our school to prospective families seeking
a choice school. We want as many of our Bearkats to attend the event;

show your school spirit by wearing and blue to the event!

We still need VOLUNTEERS to supervise the booth and talk to prospective
parents about what makes our schools so special. Parents are our best
recruiters! All volunteers will receive a complimentary admission ticket for

each hour they volunteer. Sign up using the QR code here:

Attendance Incentives for NW2

STEWART 88.08%
SMITH 89.98%
GUTHRIE 90.32%
ALKAYYALI 91.29%
MARTINEZ 91.98%
KRAFCIK 93.16%
HARMON 93.37%
TRAHAN 93.65%
CLOUD 94.16%
SAMUEL 94.19%
MUELLER 94.67%
HICKMAN 95.29%
ARMACOST 95.34%
JORDAN 95.64%
BRIGHTON 92.96%
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Please welcome Dulcie Mor-
ath, our newest classroom
teacher! Mrs. Morath is the
3rd/ 4th grade ELA/ Social
Studies for the Greengate
campus, we are excited to
have her to join the Charter
School staff!
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HILL 88.45%
AVALOS 88.36% HICKS 88.92%
O'NEAL 93.00% PFLUGHAUPT 90.60%
WAL= iy FRANCIS 93.24%
SPRING WOODS | 92.24% PETERS 93.94%
FRANCK 94.37%
CYPRESS TRAILS| 91.26%

Sammy’s

SPOTEIGHT

Bearkats will be recognized at the Board Meeting that

was rescheduled for Dec 6. TBA in December.

November Enroliment Update

All CURRENT Charter School students should return Intent to Re-Enroll forms ASAP. Open enrollment
for the 2023-2024 school year will begin on December 1. Please hold your child’s spot for the 23-24
school year before we open enrollment and waitlists to the general public on December 1.




